
	
For Immediate Release 
 
Robert Coon Named to Carolinas AGC Board of Directors 
 
GREENSBORO, N.C., January 29, 2019 – Robert Coon, Vice President 
and Surety Advisor at Scott Insurance, has been named to the 2019 
Board of Directors for the Carolinas Associated General Contractors.  
He also chairs the Carolinas AGC Supplier/Service Advisory Council. 
 
In this role, Coon will provide leadership and advisory services to the 
premier construction industry association in the Carolinas.  Carolinas 
AGC works to bring value to its thousands of members through 
networking, government relations, meetings and training involving such 
issues as safety and community development. 
 
Based in Greensboro, with clients along the entire East Coast, Coon 
works with contractors ranging in size from startups to ENR 400 
companies to maximize their surety programs in the U.S. and abroad. 
 
Robert Coon can be reached at 336-273-6599. 
 
About Scott Insurance 
Scott Insurance, a division of James A. Scott & Son, Inc., is one of the largest independent, employee-
owned agencies in the Southeast. Headquartered in Lynchburg, Va., the company has additional 
offices in Charlotte, Greensboro and Raleigh, North Carolina; Knoxville and Nashville, Tennessee; 
Greenville, South Carolina; and Richmond and Roanoke, Virginia; and captive insurance operations 
in Grand Cayman and the United States. Scott serves the risk management, employee benefits, surety 
and insurance needs of middle-market companies.   
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